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Principal’s Message         October 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you all for the terrific turnout for our virtual Autumnfest last week.  Your enthusiastic support for the Fine Arts staff and 
your children’s learning is, as always, very much appreciated.  

 

Just a reminder:  School will not be in session for students on Friday, October 23rd or Monday, October 26th. 

 

October 23rd is a Professional Day for educators across the province and school will not be in session for students.  The staff will 
be working at the school building Professional Learning Plans, previewing resources and extending our capacity to support our 
diverse learners. 

 

Monday, October 26th is the day we set aside annually to meet with parents to plan each student’s Individual Educational Plan.  
Thank you for your timely responses to Ms Jameela’s survey that enabled her to schedule meetings at your preferred time.  You 
will shortly be receiving a Zoom invitation to your meeting from your child’s classroom teacher.  We look forward to ‘seeing’ you 
as we collaborate to chart your child’s learning path and goals for the year. On Monday, the school will not be in session for stu-
dents. 

 

The end of October brings many children’s favourite holiday, Hallowe’en, which will be very different this year but we hope, eve-
ry bit as fun.   Students are invited to arrive in costume on Friday, October 30th, and we hope the weather will permit us to hold a 
costume parade around the field toward the end of the morning.  Please remember that the costume MUST NOT include weap-
ons, reference to violence, blood and gore, or be overly frightening to the younger students.  Students should have clear visibility 
and be able to sit down while wearing their costume. 

 

Please put these two important dates on your calendar: 

Wednesday, October 28th: PAC Meeting and AGM at 4:00 pm via Zoom 

Thursday October 29th : Individual Photo Day. Information follows 

Tuesday, November 24th:  Board of Directors AGM via Zoom at 7:00 

 

Warm regards, 

Lynn 



IMPORTANT REMINDER 
 

 

 Please remember that we have serious food allergies among our students, and 
for their safety, all of Choice School is EGG FREE AND NUT FREE.  Parents 
are reminded that the following products contain eggs and MUST NOT to be 
brought to school: 

 

 •Mayonnaise 
•Ranch dressing 
•Hard boiled egg 
•Egg salad 
•Egg fried rice 
•Caesar salad dressing 
•Protein powder 
•Egg noodles 
•Alfredo and other creamy sauces 

 

 If parents have any questions about the safety of a food  

 product, Mary Tran (Logan’s mum) is happy to speak with them. 



Thinking outside 

the box? 



Active Learning 



AutumnFest 





Please use this "How to Order" link . 

https://mountainwest.ca/Orders/HowtoOrder




Important Dates to Remember 
 

October 23   Provincial Pro-D Day (classes not in session) 

 

October 26   Non-Instructional Day  

     (classes not in session, IEP Meetings with parents via Zoom) 

 

October 28    PAC Meeting and AGM at 4:00 pm via Zoom 

 

October 29   Individual Photo Day 9:00 am 

     (please make sure your child is in full clean uniform) 

 

October 31   Halloween 

 

November 9 — 13  Reading Week (school is closed) 

 

November 11   Remembrance Day 

 

November 23   Virtual Open House 9:00am—11:00am 

November 24   Board of Directors AGM via Zoom at 7:00 

Happy Halloween! 



October Birthdays 
Niki Oct. 4 

Keira  Oct. 19 

Ethan Oct. 21 

Elai  Oct. 27 

November Birthdays 
Livia   November 3 

Nathan W. November 6 

Brendan  November 16 

Kayden Z. November 24 



The Sunday Funnies 


